
 

Effective January 2024 

 
 
 
Regular and Associate Club Member Rate 
  
The NCGA is an association of member clubs.  Regular and Associate club membership dues will 
be charged when the member is added to the club’s roster. The NCGA requires 100% enrollment of 
their membership (social members excluded).   
 
 

• NCGA member rate (new, reinstated or renewed):  $ 46.00  

  
Regular member clubs will also receive a complementary handicap computer system installed at 
their course. 
 
 
Multi-members (individuals who maintain a membership at two or more NCGA member clubs) pay 
full NCGA dues at all NCGA member clubs. Multi-member rebate options are available each 
summer. 
 
At the beginning of the year the NCGA will issue an invoice for all golfers appearing on the club’s 
active handicap roster. Additional invoices will then be sent to clubs on a monthly basis for 
members added to the handicap roster throughout the year. A club is responsible for NCGA 
membership dues for all golfers appearing on their handicap roster. Clubs need not pay 
membership dues until invoiced. 
  
A club is considered delinquent and will be suspended from all services if annual payments are 
not received by April 30th each year. 
 

Per the NCGA By-laws regarding delinquency: 

1. As of February 28th, any Club with an outstanding balance of $1,000 or more or with an 
outstanding balance that represents 25% or more of their January 15th annual billing will 
receive a letter of notification that they are more than 30 days past due, and they will be 
assessed 2% interest on their balance as of February 28th.   

2. If as of April 1st, the Club has not remitted payment, they will be notified that they are 
officially delinquent, and their members will be ineligible for any NCGA competitions. The 
Club will also continue to be assessed a 2% interest on their balance. 

3. If no payment is received by April 30th, the Club’s Handicap service will be cut off and 
members will receive an NH for a handicap. 

*If any of these actions must be taken, please know that we will be notifying your Club’s 
members of the situation as it pertains to their membership. 
           
 


